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August 12, 2011 Reference No. 610675 
 
 
 
Mr. Mark Detterman, P.G., C.E.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502-6577 
 
Re: Request to Implement Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring 

Former Chevron Service Station 9-1723 
9757 San Leandro Street 
Oakland, California 

 Case No. RO0000412  
 
Dear Mr. Detterman: 
 
As discussed during our telephone conversation on August 1, 2011, Conestoga-Rovers & 
Associates (CRA) has prepared this letter to inform you that CRA overlooked your July 24, 2009 
request to implement semi-annual groundwater monitoring at the site referenced above (letter 
attached).  Chevron’s environmental consultant for this site has recently changed to Stantec Inc., 
and they will initiate groundwater monitoring as requested.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 889-8917. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CONESTOGA-ROVERS & ASSOCIATES 
 

 
James P. Kiernan, P.E. 
 
JK/kw/2 
 
cc: Mr. David Patten, Chevron (electronic copy only) 
 Ms. Linda Hothem, Linda C. Hothem Trust, c/o Mr. Jan Greben, Greben & Associates 
 
Attachment: ACEH Letter Dated July 24, 2009 
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